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SLEEP ASSESSMENT PATIENT LETTER

You are currently on the waiting list for a sleep assessment under the Salisbury Respiratory Team. We are very sorry that your appointment has been delayed and fully understand the frustration you may feel.  

Due to increased demand on the hospital because of the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic we have made significant changes to our services.  Some appointments are a telephone consultation, and some a video appointment. You will be told about this in your appointment letter.
There are a significant number of people waiting for sleep assessment and the current wait time for an appointment is approximately 25 weeks. You remain on our waiting list and we will contact you in due course.
· It may be that your situation has changed and you no longer need an appointment. If this is the case please contact us via email at sft.sleepnew1@nhs.net (please include your full name and NHS number)
· It is recognised that patients can be helped by making lifestyle changes and being motivated to living a healthier lifestyle is vital to reaching your health goals. There are services in Dorset designed to help you whilst you wait for your appointment.

	Help with losing weight, reducing alcohol consumption and quitting smoking
	Help gaining motivation to live a healthier lifestyle and reaching your health goals

	LiveWell Dorset via either:

· Telephone: 0800 840 1628 (Mon-Fri 9am-6:30pm), or

· Online: www.livewelldorset.co.uk

	Dorset Self-Management service via:

· Telephone 0303 303 0153 (Mon-Fri 10am-4pm), or

· Email: contact@helpandcare.org.uk, or

· Online: www.helpandcare.org.uk/services/self-management/


· Driving advice should have been given to you by your doctor, however please see the DVLA website if required:
https://patient.info/dvla
https://www.gov.uk/excessive-sleepiness-and-driving
https://sleep-apnoea-trust.org/driving-and-sleep-apnoea/detailed-guidance-to-uk-drivers-with-sleep-apnoea/  
FAQ’s can be found at:

https://www.salisbury.nhs.uk/wards-departments/departments/respiratory-medicine/
Once again we are sorry for the delay and thank you for your patience at this difficult and challenging time.

Yours sincerely
The Respiratory Team
Salisbury NHS Foundation Trust

